
 

 

  

 
ADDENDUM TWO 

Request for Proposal 16104 

 
Term Agreement for Audit and Consulting Services 

 
 
February 11, 2016 
 
 
EMAIL TO:  All RFP recipients on record. 
  
The Request for Proposal (RFP) is hereby clarified or changed as follows: 
 
1. The RFP deadline remains unchanged. 

General Question and Answer 

2. Q. It states that Pentex Alaska Gas Company “may qualify as a component unit of AIDEA in 

the FY 16 financial statements, if it remains under AIDEA ownership.” Do you know the 

intentions of whether AIDEA will retain ownership? Is it within the scope of this RFP? If so, it 

will probably be a component unit. Has an assessment been made on whether it will be a 

blended or discretely presented component unit? If so, does AIDEA have audited financial 

statement statements? 

A. Pentex Alaska Gas Company is within the scope of this RFP. If Pentex is an AIDEA asset 

or partnership, it will need to be included in the audit. The final determination on whether 

Pentex is a blended component unit or discreetly component unit has not been made, 

however, current discussions reflect it as a blended component unit We do not have Audited 

Financial statements for Pentex.. 

 
 
 
 
 
All other terms and conditions remain the same. 
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We appreciate your participation in this solicitation.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Rich Wooten, CDT, CPSM 
Contract Compliance Specialist 
rwooten@aidea.org, 907-771-3019 
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